
 

 

 

IMPORTANT NOTICE 

 
 

 

The candidates of MTS Examination 2024 whose examination is 

scheduled at Purnea Digital, Purnea on 14th November 2024 for all 

shifts is informed that due to technical reasons your examination has 

been cancelled. The date of re-examination will be intimated in due 

course at your registered email id and mobile number. Please keep on 

visiting our website i.e. www.ssc-cr.org for any update in this regard. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Deputy Director 

    Staff Selection Commission (Central Region), Prayagraj 


